
 

The Temple B’nai Torah PTA Presents:  

Sleepwear in the Sukkah!  

Saturday, October 11th 2025 
4:45 p.m. in the Sukkah  

**R.S.V.P. by October 4th**  

Our children will meet in the Sukkah* to hear a story, make a 
holiday craft, enjoy some delicious pizza, and participate in a 
Havdalah service. Everyone is welcome to don their favorite 

pajamas (if they wish).  

*In case of inclement weather, the activities will be moved inside. 

Open to TBT religious school students grades K-4 and their 
siblings $5 per child for current PTA members, $8 for non-members  

Each child/sibling group must be accompanied by 1 parent. No drop-offs.  

Advance registration necessary. Please complete the Google Form:   
https://tinyurl.com/TBTPTA-SLEEPWEARINSUKKAH 

Checks and cash will be accepted at the door.  
(Check made payable to TBT PTA)  
Or Zelle to pta@temple-bnai-torah.org  
         (put event name in notes) 

 
Questions? Email Morgan Kushnir (mommk22@gmail.com) 
Questions about membership? Email Robin Freed (Robin.stolar@gmail.com) 

2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY 11793  www.tbtwantagh.org 516-221-2370 
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